The lowa Assessments (ISASP) are now complete. All students took them March 28th -
April 1st and we had our last make-ups on April 4th. All went well and issues that we
encountered were solved. Staff felt good about how we tested students and students
were engaged in the entire process. We have had some very eager staff about getting a
chance to see the on-demand reports but they haven’t been out yet.

Staff have been meeting weekly in teams, staff meetings, and other meetings needed to
support our students. A big talking point has been getting ready for our
Midmester/Endmester. This will kick off Tuesday and run through May 3rd.

Students will be participating in their PBL Journey again starting tomorrow and | am
excited to really get involved with my first journey with it as well as | didn’t get real
involved with J-term when | was at the high school due to activities and last year due to
restrictions kids didn’t get a chance to participate in it. Students are excited for this to be
back.

CLT and the great ideas they are bringing, we had an egg hunt, (See pictures). Students
are currently planning a carnival afternoon to finish out the hard work of the year, this will
take place on the last day of school. | just hope the weather will be a little warmer than
last year's experience in the dunk tank. I’'m not holding my breath as this Spring hasn’t
been off to a great start but we will find ways to celebrate.

Parent -Teacher conferences were a success this year and allowed us to meet in person
to talk about education and showcase the great things teachers are doing in class. We
have the best teachers and morale and willingness to help out is very high.

We have had many conversations with students about shooting for a high bar here as
we finish with a sprint to the end of the year.
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